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-​ Student assessment accommodations are being reviewed and submitted 

to the Illinois Administration Platform in preparation for all spring 

assessments: Illinois Assessment of Readiness and Illinois Science 

Assessment (Grades 3-8). These accommodations are discussed at all 

students’ IEP and 504 meetings throughout the year. 

 

-​ December Pre-Kindergarten screenings were successful in identifying 

mid-year students eligible for our Pre-Kindergarten program. We were 

very excited to welcome nine new students Tuesday, January 21st. Pre-K 

teachers report students have had positive transitions to the program. 

 

-​ Teachers and paraprofessionals from throughout the district were invited 

to join a webinar on January 17th hosted by Perandoe. The topic was 

Autism Strategies and Neurodiversity Affirming Practices presented by 

author, speaker, and consultant Cari Ebert/  
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